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From: bgreenwich8@frontier.com [mailto:bgreenwich8@frontier.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 9-.14 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Greenwich Township Wind Turbine Project Casee No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Dear Sirs, 

We are concerned neighbors, land owners and registered voters living within 1 
mile of 1 of these proposed wind turbines and 2 miles from 2 more. 

We have heard so many negative things about them that it worries us to have 
these turbines brought into the area. If only 25% of these reports are true, its too 
many. My husband has Vertigo and having something whirling 24/7 will probably 
cause more issues with dizziness and upset stomach. It's concerning, how much 
worse will it be for him and others like him? 

They don't produce enough electricity to benefit the community. The tax 
benefits are fleeting when you consider the depreciation to our property and the 
health hazards to our children. I think the only people who will benefit are the 
developers who are receiving tax payer dollars and when they sell the project to the 
next owners. 

They are going to be to close to our school, would you want your children and 
grandchildren dealing with this? The value of our property will go down, the risk 
to some of the area citizens health, the fact we don't know who will own the Farm 
in a few years, none of it sounds good to us. 

I'm sure you would not want this in your neighborhood. Please consider our 
thoughts and concerns and vote "NO" on this project. 

Thank you, 

Boyd A. Creveling 
Judith A. Creveling 
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